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(Prepared by Alyssa Stewart, Treasurer) 
 

For virtual meeting on 8th September 2020  
 

Following on from last year’s report, to confirm the Clachan Farms (Inveraray) Windfarm 
Trust paid out £100 for the purchase of flowers for local flower boxes as agreed by the 
Community Council.  These were planted by local volunteers during the COVID-19 lockdown, 
while adhering to all social distancing guidelines, and was deemed as a welcome colourful 
sight in those dreary times.  
 
No other applications were/have been submitted which would be understandable under the 
current climate.  
 
On a more positive note and as further feedback, the mini bus which was purchased as 
reported last year has been deemed a great success by the community and has been 
booked out regularly by local clubs and locals within Inveraray and surrounding area prior to 
March.  It was also used to deliver lunches to the vulnerable in the local area during 
lockdown which was gratefully received.  
 
Please find attached: 
 
Accounts 2019-20 
Minutes from 04/03/20 Council Community Meeting 
Receipt for flowers purchased 
 
Alyssa Stewart 
Treasurer  
Inveraray Community Council  
 
 


